
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
ISSUED:  May 19, 2017 
UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Sam Bruno (4S) Anne Tauckus (4S) 
SCHOOL STORE:  Hunter Yulico (4L) Mia O’Hara (4L) 
LHTV MUSICIAN: Grace Abatemarco (5C), Cleopatra Dallaris (5C), Elisa Massa (5C) 
WOW THEME:  Making Our School a Caring Place - Considerate  
WEEKLY WORDS OF WISDOM:  “We rise by lifting others.” – Robert Ingersall 
 

                                                          

Monday 
5/22 

Student Council Meeting 8:00 AM 
 
 

Tuesday 
5/23 

 

Wednesday 
5/24 

NYS Science Performance Assessment Grade 4 
 
 

Thursday 
5/25 

NYS Science Performance Assessment Grade 4 
5th & 6th Grade Concert 7:00 PM at the PAC 
 

Friday  
5/26 

Grade 4 TRIP to the LI Stonybrook Museum – 4L and 4S 
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FOREIGN LANGUAGE RECOGNITIONS 
 

Congratulations to the following students for placing in the LILT (Long Island Language 
Teachers) Student Foreign Language Competition: 

 Language Competition: First Place, Jane Chapey; Second Place, Lavinia Simone; 
Third Place, Jacob Kammer for entries in the Poetry Recitation category. 

 Congratulations to Hannah Stark and James Howell for receiving a merit award 
for performance of the song “Guantanamera”. 
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FROM THE SCHOOL 

 
FOURTH GRADE BAND REHEARSAL 

The 4th grade band will begin rehearsing on Wednesday May 24 at 8:00 AM in the band room.  Please bring 
your Essential Elements book and your instrument to the rehearsals. Attendance will be taken. The 4th grade 
concert is at Lloyd Harbor on June 7th at 7pm. 

FOURTH GRADE STRING STUDENTS 
All 4th grade violins, violas, cellos and basses will rehearse together on Wednesday, May 31st, Thursday, June 1st 
and, Wednesday, June 7th at 7:45AM in the orchestra room. 
 

FIFTH AND SIXTH GRADE BAND REHEARSALS  
All 5th and 6th grade band students will have their dress rehearsal on Thursday, May 25th at 8:00am in the gym. 
 

FIFTH AND SIXTH GRADE ORCHESTRA REHEARSALS  
All 5th and 6th grade String/Orchestra students will rehearse together on Wednesday, May 24th from 7:45AM-
8:40AM on the gym stage. 

END OF YEAR DISMISSAL 
The following early dismissals will be in effect: 
Wednesday, June 21st Noon dismissal, Thursday, June 22nd Noon dismissal, Friday, June 23rd 10:30AM dismissal. 
 

DISMISSAL CHANGES MUST GO TO CLASSROOM TEACHERS 
If a change is necessary, please review it with your child and send a note to the teacher in the morning.  Please 
avoid contacting the office to make a change to your child’s dismissal plan once the school day has begun as it 
causes a disruption to classes and impacts instructional time.  We appreciate your cooperation. 
 

INTRAMURALS 
The final intramurals for the fifth grade students is Tuesday, May 30th and sixth grade students is Thursday, June 
1st.  There will be no sixth grade intramurals on Thursday, May 25th due to the concert.   
 

FIELD DAY SHIRTS 
Field Day Shirts will be sold in the school store beginning on May 23rd.  School Store is open Tuesday - Thursday.  
A flyer will be sent home in the next two weeks. 
 

PROPER DRESS 
Please remember that proper footwear is expected at all times.   Flip-flops and other beach shoes must 
not be worn to school.   I would also like to bring to your attention that SLIPPERS are not appropriate.  Students 
are expected to wear shoes that are safe and conducive to walking around the building, as well as participating in 
physical education and recess activities.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
FROM THE LHS/PTG 

6th Grade Yearbook 
Calling all 6th Grade Parents!!!! The 2017 Yearbook is now in production and you can obtain one by sending in a 
$50 check to LHSPTG. Give the check to your child to give to their HR teacher, and please write C/O Paris Pappas 
(Yearbook Committee) on the envelope. The Checks are due in by MAY 15th!!! You have two weeks to get your 
check in and confirm that your child will be getting his/her yearbook at the Graduation Brunch in June. Any 
questions, feel free to Email Bauries123@yahoo.com, or text 516-680-6679.  Thanks so much for your prompt 
attention. 

Lost and Found 
Calling All Parents:  Please label all your children’s valuables.  If you are missing items, please check the lost and 
found located in the school cafeteria.  Items that are not collected and not labeled will be donated the 1st 
Thursday of each month. 

School Supply Order Forms 
Keep an eye out for school supply order forms. The online link will be active soon! The information will be 
circulating via PTG email blast, PTG FB page, and the PTG website www.lhsptg.org 
 
 




















